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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 
1 Peter 5:7 Casting all your care upon him; for he careth for you. 
 
Geetings from across the ocean in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!  We pray that the Lord is blessing each of you with a wonderful year 
serving Him. We Praise the Lord for the continued growth that we see here at Amazing Grace on Kauai. God continues to bless the ministry here and for 
that we are truly grateful.  
                                                                                        

   
    Matt and Joy singing special                     Fire across from our home                         Patty with hip infection                 Aaron being transported for care 
 
It was a blessing to have our newest member, Joy from Wisconsin, use her musical talents in our Sunday service as she played the guitar along with 
Matt in a special. We had a scare with a fire in the jungle right across the road where we rent. They spent about 4 hours dropping water on it from the 
ocean. It’s a reminder that there’s an urgency to reach the lost with the good news of Jesus Christ to save them from an eternity in hell.  Patty had to be 
hospitalized for 13 days with a bad bone infection in her hip, but praise the Lord, she is doing better now.  Our son, Aaron, has to be transported now 
whenever he has a need to go to the hospital because of being paralyzed from the waist down. Aaron continues to decline in his health, and he knows 
that his days on the earth are short. Please pray for him and us, as the inevitable is not far away. 
 
I was preaching about three Sundays ago on spiritual warfare and our supernatural enemy when one of the men jumped up screaming and hitting his 
leg. I wasn’t sure what was going on when this big 8 to 10 inch centipede fell out of his pants leg. It had bitten him twice and drew blood along with 
being very painful. We provided him some first aid and he and his wife went home so he could be more comfortable. He ended up being ok, but only in 
the tropics would you experience that in a service!!   

  
It's a joy and a blessing that God has allowed us to serve in the islands of the Pacific all these years. Without you this could not be possible, because of 
your faithful prayers and financial support we are able to continue ministering to the lost islanders in the Pacific! We count it an honor to represent 
each of you in ministering to these lost souls with the good news of the gospel. 

 
 

                           
                                          
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 


